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Radiocommunication Bureau 
 (Direct Fax N°. +41 22 730 57 85) 
 
 
Corrigendum 1 to 

Circular Letter 
6/LCCE/44 

4 February 2005

To Administrations of Member States of the ITU and Radiocommunication Sector Members  
participating in the work of Radiocommunication Working Parties 6A, 6E, 6M, 6P, 

6Q, 6R, 6S, Task Group 6/9 of Study Group 6 

Subject: Meetings of Working Parties 6A, 6E, 6M, 6P, 6Q, 6R, 6S and Task Group 6/9 in 
conjunction with a meeting of Radiocommunication Study Group 6 

 

Please be informed that the Chairman of Working Party 6P in consultation with the Chairman of 
Study Group 6 has decided to cancel the forthcoming meeting of Working Party 6P to be held in 
Geneva from 6 to 12 April 2005. 

 Valery Timofeev 
 Director, Radiocommunication Bureau 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Distribution: 

– Administrations of Member States and Radiocommunication Sector Members participating in the work of Radiocommunication Working 
Parties 6A, 6E, 6M, 6P, 6Q, 6R, 6S, Task Group 6/9 and Radiocommunication Study Group 6 

– ITU-R Associates participating in the work of Radiocommunication Study Group 6 
– Chairman and Vice-Chairmen of Radiocommunication Study Group 6 
– Secretary General of the ITU, Director of the Telecommunication Standardization Bureau, Director of the Telecommunication Development 

Bureau 

 

INTERNATIONAL TELECOMMUNICATION UNION 


	INTERNATIONAL TELECOMMUNICATION UNION

